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Shawn Nickel

From: Steve Thiessen <steve@hatchda.com>
Sent: Monday, April 24, 2023 2:51 PM

To: Shawn Nickel

Cc: Ryan Field

Subject: Burnett Storage

Good afternoon Shawn,

Hatch Design Architecture represents the proposed project located at 771 N Hwy 16 just to the North of the
proposed subdivision. Our project needs to maintain the proposed emergency fire access to the south. Please
let us know if you have any questions.

Thank you,
Steve

Steve Thiessen, Architectural drafter
Hatch Design Architecture

208-590-5032 O 200-475-3204 | 208-475-3205
Steve@HatchDA,com
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